
 

RCSS Districtwide School Council Training 

3/22/2016 5:00:00 PM 

Boardroom Auditorium 

GLRS 110-111 

 

 

The mission of the Richmond County School System is building a world-class 
school system through education, collaboration and innovation. 

 

 

 
1. 5:00-5:45 PM Welcome and Refreshments - GLRS 110-111 

 

 
2. Strategic Waivers School System - Boardroom Auditorium 

 

 
3. Purpose of a School Council 
 

 
4. School Improvement Process 

 

 
5. Q & A 

 

 
6. Next Meeting - June 16, 2016 

 

 
7. Adjournment 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Blythe Elementary School 
 

290 Church Street      Pamela Ward, Principal                                Office (706)592-4090 

Blythe, Georgia 30805   Cassandra Rogers, Admin.Int.  Fax    (706)592-3708  

 

 

Title I School Council Parental Engagement Meeting 
Home of the Bearcats 

 
March 22, 2016 Richmond County Boardroom Auditorium at 5:00 p.m. 

 

Meeting Minutes 

 The Blythe Elementary School Council meeting was scheduled for the same 

date as the districtwide meeting.  We decided to have our final meeting at the 

Board.  The meet and greet session began at 5:00 p.m. and ended at 5:45 p.m.  Two 

parents from Blythe Elementary School attended the districtwide meet and greet 

session as well as the meeting.  Mrs. Ward, the principal and Cassandra Rogers, 

the Administrative Intern were in attendance.  The meeting was held in the 

Boardroom Auditorium.  Dr. Pringle shared information concerning Strategic 

Waiver School System.  Next, she shared information about the purpose of the 

school council.  Afterward, she highlighted the school improvement process.   

Before the meeting adjourned Dr. Pringle allowed participants to ask 

questions.  A gentleman from the audience asked about class size.  Dr. Pringle 

shared a document that indicated the maximum class size at various grade levels.   

Several other questions were addressed and the meeting was adjourned. The next 

meeting for the districtwide school council will be June 16, 2016.  The next school 

council meeting date for Blythe Elementary will be in September 2016.  The exact 

date will be announced at a later date. 


